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Staff and Pupil Leavers 
Goodbye and best wishes to our staff leavers: Jon (Gold class) Paul (Wonder Class) 
and Sue  (Christy Class).   Our pupil leavers: Adam, Abdul, Sana, Daniel, Clara, 
Hashim, Dominic, Raj and Alberta. Good luck in your new schools and colleges. 
 

Unfortunately Saturday Club will be closing at the end of term. Thank you to Farah and her team for 
all their hard work over the years. The club will continue to run at Rutherford school. 

Fantastic Fun Day 

Saturday 15th June 2019 
huge thank you to  all our parents, carers and staff who came along to our an-
nual Fun Day; and to all those who helped on the day, made cakes and  
donated gifts. A special thank you to Joni Campbell who organised it so well. 
I am sure you will all agree it was a huge success, not only did the children 
have a great time - but the staff did too and so far we have raised Ã3000 for 
the school! 
We would also like to thank all the companies that donated goods towards the 
event:  Geneva and her team from Tescoôs and Paige and her team from 
Creative Benefits, and for the continued support at our Chat & Wrap days 
to Karen Skeets, Jane Stevens and Gayle Griffin. 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

After 7İ years at St Giles, it is time for me to retire. Iôve really enjoyed 
watching all the children grow and develop, reaching their goals and moving 

on to life beyond St Giles.  
The school has changed enormously over this time with lots of building work 
to adapt the classrooms to meet the needs of the current children; changes 
to curriculum and assessment; and the introduction of new events like the 

Prom and the Primary Show. 
But the work in school is never finished and I know that the new  

headteacher Kathy Lewis will continue to develop the provision to ensure 
that your child is supported to óBe the Best They Can Beô.  

Thank you for all your support for the school, and for me, over the years.  
Happy holidays, 
Ginny Marshall 



Keller Class Trip to Chessington 

This month Keller and Wonder Class were lucky enough to visit Chessington World of Adventures. The 
students experienced various sensory activities whilst visiting different animals. In addition to this they 
also watched an exciting Sea Lion show. A fabulous time was had by all! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

London Panathlon Finals  

Congratulations to our Panathlon team who came 3
rd
 in the  

London Finals held at The Copper Box.  
 
This was the culmination of our Panathlon campaign which started 
in October.  
 
We are very proud of Daniel, Sana, Esther, Jessica and Abdul who 
did so well.  

Wellbeing and Sports Day 

Our Wellbeing and Sports Day on Thursday was a huge success.  There were many activities to suit  
everyone and it was fantastic to see so many parents and siblings joining in the fun. 

Den Day  
 

Den Day is in aid of Save the Children who use the money raised to help support children who live on 
the streets.   Den Day at St Giles was a great success and the children enjoyed exploring  
different tents and dens.   We raised Ã76.  Many thanks to everyone who contributed. 


